
 
 
 
Dear Chair Holvey and House Committee on Rules,  
 
Thank you for hearing my concerns, as I am very worried about HB4167 and how it will take away from 
the pockets of hard working Oregonians. Passing this bill will heavily burden our economy and give 
gateway to recession-like times.  
I believe this issue needs to be addressed at the federal level, as a whole country, and has no place in 
the state level.  
 
Thank you for your time and your commitment to our government, 
 
Raisa cheremnov 
 
Woodburn .or 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S8 Active, an AT&T 5G Evolution capable smartphone 

 
 


